HAVE YOUR

SAY!

Saltash Town Council working in partnership with
Pillmere Community Association has identified an
opportunity to improve Pillmere play provisions for
young people of all ages to enjoy.

We need to apply for funding from Cornwall Council
to deliver this project and need your help to submit a
good application.

For more information go to...
www.saltash.gov.uk/



We need YOU to tell US what
play equipment you would like
to see on Pillmere to ensure
that what we design, will be
used by young people.

-

Please take part in our short survey.
We welcome feedback from young
people and their carers so please do
share this survey with your family.

To take part please go to:
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/PillmerePlayArea/

If you don't have access to a computer, pop along to Saltash
Town Council Library Hub where the staff will be able to help
you. Please complete by Friday 22nd September 2023 so
your views can be taken into account.

All members of the community are welcome to attend the
Pillmere Community Association AGM on Monday 18th
September at 7pm at the Ploughboy Pub. As well as hearing
about the work of the Community Association, you will

also be able to find out more about the play area proposal
and complete the survey on the night (hard copies will

be available).

For more information go to...
www.saltash.gov.uk/



